INDIAN RIVER COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: Members of the Board of County Commissioners

DATE: September 29, 2021

SUBJECT: Planning & Zoning Commission – District 5 Appointee

FROM: Laura Moss

Commissioner, District 5

Informational Item:

Mr. Harry Howle retired from his position on the Planning and Zoning Commission, and I shall take this opportunity to thank him for his service.

It is with great pleasure that I announce the appointment of Mr. Mark Mucher as the new District 5 Representative on the Planning and Zoning Commission effective immediately. Mr. Mucher brings to this position the benefit of his nineteen years of experience on the Planning and Zoning Board for the City of Vero Beach, as well as, a long business career spanning the continents.